
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

3.2 Maureen Thompson re Thornycroft Street Upgrading

Maureen Thomson of 39a Thornycroft Street has been granted speaking rights to present a
submission on behalf of the street residents requesting that the upgrading of Thornycroft Street
including undergrounding, be brought forward in the Council’s capital works programme.

A copy of the detailed submission is attached.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


